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From: Webster, David 
To: DeMeo, Sharon M.; Stein, Mark; Johnson, Arthur; Moraff, Kenneth; Hamjian, Lynne 
Cc: Gaito, Danielle; Lindsay, Jane 
Subject: RE: Region 1 Weekly Report 
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 5:19:52 PM 

I also called Eugene Forbes at NH DES at the request of Ken earlier today. He asked if Jeff’s 
comments were helpful and I told him Jeff’s comments are always helpful. He did not ask many 
questions. I asked him to pass the message to his management. 
David 
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